
Call for Applications

Community Planning Assistance for Wildfire 
(CPAW) Program

CPAW works with communities to reduce wildfire risk within the wildland-urban interface (WUI)
through improved land use planning.

This fall, five communities will be selected through a competive grant application process to receive 
technical assistance to reduce wildfire risk within their WUI.

Through the CPAW program, communities are provided with assistance in the form of land use 
planning, forestery expertise, policy specialists, and risk and hazard modeling. Assistance comes at 

no-cost to the community and all recommendations are voluntary. Community selection is based on 
criteria such as wildfire history, community need, and capacity. 

To learn more and apply, visit: http://planningforwildfire.org/application/

The CPAW program is a partnership between Headwaters Economics and WIldfire Planning International. It is funded through a 
cooperative agreement with the U.S. Forest Service and private foundations. 
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